
As the 2022-2023 school year ends, it is
important to hold officer elections for

the new year. If you have not held
elections yet and need any help, please

do not hesitate to reach out. If you
have held elections, please reach out

with the new officers' contact
information. It is important to keep
your club's leaders up to date on any

information from the district.  

October 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Payable

December 1, 2023
Annual Dues Become

Delinquent
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October 21, 2023
Dollywood Fall Rally

November 6-10, 2023
Key Club Week

February 1, 2024
Unpaid Clubs Become

Suspended
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@div5b 
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Summer Volunteering 

International Convention

International Convention registration is
complete. For those who are attending,

convention dates are July 4-11 at the Hilton
Anaheim Hotel. The K-T District tour stops

will include Hollywood, Beverly  Hills, Rodeo
Drive, Sunset Strip, and more. This is also a
great opportunity to meet key clubbers from

all over the world. For those who are unable to
attend, updates will be posted regularly to the

district instagram @ktkeyclub. 

As the school year ends, it is important to
continue to serve your communities.
These projects so do not have to be

elaborate to make an impact, and they are   
a great way to keep in touch with your

community. If you need any ideas, you can
find some to the left. If you need any

additional ideas, please do not hesitate to
reach out. 

Volunteer at the Ronald
McDonald House 

Make cards for nursing
home residents

Click here to find volunteer
opportunities and service

projects. 

https://voltnhq.galaxydigital.com/need/

